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Important Message from the Counseling Department:

SAVE THE DATE:

IRVINGTON UNIVERSITY 2019!
A WORKSHOP PROGRAM
Monday, May 20th, 2019
6:45-9pm

Irvington High School- beginning in the Cafeteria

ALL HIGH SCHOOL FAMILIES WELCOME.
STUDENTS ENCOURAGED TO ATTEND!
Learn all aspects of the college process from beginning to end...

...from the admissions experts themselves!

The program will consist of multiple workshops to choose from. Topics such as:
College Admissions 101, Understanding the Financial Aid Process, SAT vs ACT,

Maximizing your Application, Building the College List, and more!

Workshops will be offered to support families in all stages of the process.

New workshops have been added this year!


http://www.irvingtonschools.org

Thinking of coming? Let us know!

TELL US HERE!

(workshop descriptions will be announced shortly)

We look forward to seeing you there!

Irvington High School
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